
 Water Department 
Water Service Line Material Inventory 

La Porte Water Department must complete 
a full inventory of all Water Service Lines from 
the City’s water main to the customer’s 
house by October 16, 2024.This is to comply 
with the Lead and Copper Rule enforced by 
the EPA for every Public Water System. Our 
goal is to ensure safe drinking water.  If we 
cannot  identify the line material by this 
information request, we may be required to 
excavate soil on your side of the curb box to 
determine service line material. With your help, 
we’ll reduce the number of door-to-door stops.

Check us out online: cityoflaporte.com
Departments > La Porte Utilities > Water Division

Scan the QR code 
with your camera 
app on iPhone or 
download a QR 
scanner on 
Android to 
access the survey 
on your 
mobile device 

SCAN THE QR CODE OR VISIT:
https://lead-safe-laporte-colcdp.hub
.arcgis.com/pages/Verify%20Update

OR COMPLETE the survey 
on the backside
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HELP
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EASY
STEPS SUBMIT your information by September, 16th, 2024  online OR scan 

and email the form to lpleadlines@cityoflaportein.gov OR mail/dropoff
the form at City Hall, 801 Michigan Ave., La Porte, IN 46350 

FOLLOW instructions and answer the questions about your water 
service line material.



First Name: Last Name: 

Water Service Address:

Apartment Number (if applicable):

Phone Number (Primary): Phone Number (Alternate): 

Email address: 

Please circle one answer for each of the following four requests for information: 

1. I want to be contacted by: Phone Email      Text 

2. I am the: Homeowner Renter/Tenant 

Please use the pictures and information above to help answer the following questions: 

3. My water service line pipe material is likely:

Galvanized Steel            Copper  Plastic   Lead     Other:______________ 

4. A refrigerator magnet sticks to my service line: Yes      No  Unsure 

My house was built in:   OR if you are unsure please check one of the following: 

☐ My house was likely built before 1965.

☐ My house was likely built between 1965 and 1986.

☐ My house was built after 1986.

☐ I don’t know.

**Please return by September 16th, 2024**

Scan and email this form to lpleadlines@cityoflaportein.gov

OR  

Mail/drop off at: City Hall located at 801 Michigan Avenue, La Porte, IN  46350

If you need assistance in completing this survey for any reason, please call our hotline

219-304-6009 and we would be happy to schedule someone to assist you.

La Porte Water Department
Water Service Line Material Information Request 

(where the wall and pipe meet) 
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